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This week we will be investigating the sense of hearing. Our 
investigations will be focused on musical instruments and 
the different sounds they make. We will be thinking about 
different ways to play musical instrument, such as plucking, 
blowing, shaking or tapping. We will be going on a listening 
walk around school. We will be listening closely to all the 
sounds around us and talking about the sounds we can hear, 
such as telephones ringing, people talking, cars revving, 
birds singing etc. After our walk we will try and remember 
all the sounds we heard. 
Our literacy focus is on books with a noisy theme such as 
‘Polar Bear, Polar Bear, What do you Hear?’ by Bill Martin 
Jr, ‘Noisy’ by Shirley Hughes and ‘Peace at Last’ by Jill 
Murphy. We will also be trying to imagine what it would be 
like to not be able to hear sounds and learn some simple sign 
language.  
Many thanks, 
Mrs Terrell 
 

    


